
Commission Agenda Memo (Waste Handler Wheel Loader bid) 
 
The City of Dickinson Solid Waste/Recycling Division received 4 bids for the purchase of one (1)  
Waste Handler Wheel Loader. It is the recommendation of Public Works city staff to purchase the 
962 Caterpillar Loader from Butler Machinery for a total cost with trade-in of $319,900. Variations 
and exceptions to the bids are attached. The City of Dickinson will be replacing a 2016 Caterpillar 
950M Loader that it is currently utilized in the waste handling processes at the landfill. This is a 
2025 budgeted equipment purchase of $400,000 on a 5-year lease. 
 
 


